
 

 

                              

 

              

 

 

                                                    St Gregory’s Catholic Academy 

Newsletter 
                                                          ‘Forward Together in the Love of Christ’                 13th September 2021 

               It has been lovely to welcome your children back to school and an absolute delight seeing their smiling 
faces once again. They have come back to school confidently and calmly after the summer break, 
embracing the start in their new year group. I would also like to take this opportunity to welcome to our 
school, our new nursery and reception children and new children in Y1 & y4.  We wish them all a 
wonderful journey as they move through St. Gregory’s. 
 
Once again, thank you for your patience with our existing entry and exit procedures. We will revisit these 
in the next few weeks and inform you of changes as they happen. The safety of our children, staff and 
families remains at forefront of everything we do.  
Kind regards, 
Mrs Best  
 
 
 

 

 

Please help us keep your children safe.                                                                                                                                                                               
Some parents are still choosing to park in unsafe places while dropping off and collecting their children. It is vital 
for our children’s safety, that footpaths are kept free and cars are parked safely so that there is visibility for 
everyone.  Please consider parking further away from the school gates and refrain from doing a 3-point turn in 
front of the school gates. Thank you to those parents who are already doing so and for your future co-operation. 

Diary Dates 

September: 
9th & 16th        Y5 Holy Communion preparation meeting for pupils 3.15 – 4.15pm. 
15th                  Y5 Holy Communion parents meeting 2pm in school. 
21st                  Y5 Holy Communion First confessions in church at 2pm. 
22nd                 Y5 First Holy Communion in church at 9.30am. 
27th-29th         Y6 YMT Residential Trip.  
 
October: 
6th                   Y5 First Holy Communion in church at 9.30am  
22nd                PD Day – staff training day, no children in school. 
25th- 29th        Half Term - children return to school 1st November. 
                                                                                                                             

 

 


